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School is returning to it’s normal schedule... And, all night prayer services held in 15 churches.

Dear Friends

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ. | trust all is well with you. For us
here, we are doing well and continuing to serve the Lord as things are getting
more and more back to normal.

On Good Friday, all our 15 churches gathered for all night prayers and we had a
wonderful time in the presence of our Lord with over 400 people in attendance.

We shall be having a youth conference on the 30th of April,
with students coming from all of our churches. So, please
pray for us that all may go well.

Omega School is now on break for the holidays that will
be ending on May 8th. School resumes on the 9th. The
children are doing well. But sadly, yesterday, we lost one
child UG/2660 Paul Bikumbi. Please pray for Paul’s family.

As for me, the Lord has blessed me with another year.
On April 27th, | was 51 years. | want to say thank you to all
of you for all your support for the ministry of
God here in Uganda.

| thank the Lord so much our REACH Team USA, for the
good job they do for the ministry of REACH.

May the almighty God bless you all.

Fred Tumwebaze

"Easter Services - B

NOTE: Last year’s birthday party had to be canceled since the birthday fund
needed to be diverted to food distribution. Sponsors have been such a blessing
to families and children in these past two years! This year our shared birthday
party will be held in July once more.. Itis such a joyful event. Please consider
adding a few more dollars to the Birthday Fund. And many thanks to those who
have already been adding to that fund.
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Gifts received by May 16th allow a timely transfer of funds to Uganda

To Write your Child:
REACH TEAM USA: REACH AFRICA: Your child/pastor’'s name/#
Rescue African Children Rescue African Children c/o Fred Tumwebaze
PO Box 836 PO Box 804 Rescue African Children
Roseville, CA 95661 Jinja, Uganda - Africa PO Box 804
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org fred@rescueafricanchildren.org Jinja, Uganda -—-Africa

Be on the look out for your little brown envelope with pretty Ugandan stamps!
We want to apologize for the lack of correspondence in the last two years. There were many interruptions
in the mail service and the displacement of your sponsored child during the lockdowns made it quite
difficult as well. We are grateful to say that with God’s continued care, your kids have been attending
school and the envelopes will begin to be sent out, once the children return from their break. Social
workers are now busy gathering updated information on your child. We beg your patience as the long and
tedious task progresses. It's important to the ministry of REACH that relationships and the love between
vou and vour child continues to arow. So watch for vour Ugandan letters in the next couple of months.

Make checks payable to: REACH
Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661
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